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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is a friendly reminder that you are warmly encouraged to attend our School AGM 

and the Friends of Holmleigh meeting happening today at 6:30 pm. 

This is an important opportunity for you to ask questions and actively participate in 

discussions about topics that directly affect your children and our school community. 

Agenda Highlights: 

 Swimming Lessons: Updates and plans for upcoming sessions. 

 New Roles in Friends of Holmleigh Committee: Openings and 

responsibilities. 

 Class Representatives: Particularly seeking representation for Nursery & 

Reception. 

 Winter Fair: Contributions and volunteer opportunities. 

We look forward to seeing many of you there and appreciate your continued support. 

 

Best regards,  

Miss Margaret-Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


